
City of Cody 
Council Proceedings 

Thursday, July 13, 2017 
 

A special meeting of the Cody City Council was held in Council Chambers of Cody City Hall on 
Thursday, July 13, 2017 at 4:15 p.m. 
  
Present: Mayor Matt Hall, Council Members, Jerry Fritz, Karen Ballinger, Landon Greer, 

Donny Anderson and Stan Wolz, City Administrator, Barry Cook, Scott 
Kolpitcke, City Attorney, and Administrative Services Officer, Cindy Baker 

 
Absent: Council Member Glenn A. Nielson 
 
Mayor Hall called the meeting to order at 4:16 p.m. 
 
The Governing Body discussed Water Meter Customer’s Issues/Concerns brought by Mark Kearney.  No 
action was taken. 
 
The Governing Body discussed Base Charges Customer’s Issues/Concerns brought by Mike Snyder.  
Since Mr. Snyder has obtained a Demo Permit has been obtain, staff presented the policy.  No action was 
taken. 

 
The Governing Body discussed the Trailhead Subdivision Signage and potential Ordinance.  Staff was 
directed to remove the Ordinance from the July 18th agenda.  
 
Leslie Brumage, Finance Officer discussed the additions to the Financial Policy.  Staff was directed to 
present at a future meeting for Council consideration and approval. 

 
There being no further discussion, Mayor Hall adjourned the meeting at 5:22 p.m. 
 
 
________________________________   ____________________________ 
Leslie Brumage     Matt Hall 
Finance Officer/Deputy Clerk     Mayor 
 


